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MADISON - Since the news broke on Friday that new district lines will be drawn by November
1, 2017, our phones here at Wisconsin Progress have been off the hook with supporters asking
us to expand our recruiting efforts to new parts of the state. Since we only currently have
capacity to recruit in our targeted areas, we decided to create a segregated Redistricting
Recruitment Fund to expand our recruiting efforts to new parts of the state.

  

Wisconsin Progress is going to be busier than ever looking to recruit, train, and elect new state
representatives and state senators all across the state. But we can't do it without your help! It's
going to take a lot of time and resources to recruit solid candidates in all these newly drawn
districts!

  

Can you chip in to the Wisconsin Progress Redistricting Recruitment Fund?

  

The new redistricting lines will most likely create more swing districts in Wisconsin and increase
the amount of necessary candidates needed to be recruited for 2018. Wisconsin Progress is the
only organization in the state dedicated to recruiting, training, and electing candidates to local
and legislative office across Wisconsin.

  

Help expand Wisconsin Progress's recruiting efforts by donating to the Redistricting
Recruitment Fund!

  

Thank you for your help!
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http://www.wisconsinprogress.org/

